
Service Bulletin
Date: February 15, 2007 Product Line: Snowmobile 

Bulletin No: 2007-1-08 Subject: Servomotor Clip

Affected Models: 
All 2007 F8, M8, and Crossfire Models 

Condition: In some cases, the production servomotor clip may come into contact with the
APV cables. If this condition should occur, the APV cables may become frayed
and eventually break.

Solution: Replace the production servomotor clip with updated Servomotor Clip (p/n
5606-208).

NOTE:  When installing the new servomotor clip, be sure that the clip is positioned on the controller pul-
ley with the wide end of the clip directly over the ends of the exhaust valve cables (A). See Fig. 1. 

Parts: Order an appropriate number of Servomotor Clips (p/n 5606-208) through nor-
mal parts-ordering channels. Your dealership Parts Account will be billed and
then credited upon receipt of a Warranty Claim Request form. 

Warranty: A labor allowance of 0.2 hr will be paid per affected snowmobile.

NOTE: Please remember that when submitting a claim, make sure to always enter the current mileage of
each affected snowmobile. In order to accurately assess warranty claims, an accurate recording of mileage
on snowmobiles with warranty claims is important.

Fig. 1
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! ATTENTION
To ensure that the necessary service work is completed in a timely manner and that this issue can be resolved,
Arctic Cat is requesting that all service work be completed prior to February 15, 2008. All warranty claims
directly related to this issue will not be honored after February 15, 2008 without prior approval. 
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